
Appendix 7

From: Woodbridge, Paul 
Sent: 04 October 2018 11:08
To: StreetTrading <StreetTrading@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Sykes, Emily <Emily.Sykes@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>; Martin, Christopher 
<Christopher.Martin@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: Street Trading Application - George Lane Car Park, Marlborough

Hi,

Regarding the application to place a Kebab van in the George Lane car park, we don’t believe that 
allowing it would be a good idea.

Police have been receiving a number of reports regarding anti social behaviour from Coopers 
meadow and the Priory garden and this will likely attract more of the same. As there are a number 
of residential properties nearby, this will likely have a greater impact on their quality of life.

Also, I understand that the Cornerhouse will be a Police touchdown point. This will be right next to 
where the van will be sat and may cause issues when drunk individuals come for food in the 
evenings.

Kind regards

Paul Woodbridge
PC 2753
Phone: 101
 E-mail: paul.woodbridge@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk
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